
American Council of the Blind  

Brenda Dillon Memorial Walk 

100k Photo Finish 

June 28, 2019 

 

Thank you for your donation and support of the 2019 ACB Brenda Dillon 
Memorial Walk. As a supporter of ACB, you will help shape the vision of the 
future for all people who are blind: Living lives with independence and dignity.  
 
ACB is a nonprofit, 501(c)(3) charitable organization and all donations are 
tax deductible. 
 
To Make a Donation 
 

 
Or please make your check payable to the American Council of the Blind 
(or ACB) and mail it, along with this form to: 
 
American Council of the Blind 
6300 Shingle Creek Parkway, Suite 195 
Brooklyn Center, MN 55430 
 
Your Name: _________________________________________________ 

Address: ___________________________________________________ 

City: _________________________  State: _____ Zip Code: __________ 

Phone:______________________ FAX: ___________________________ 

Email: ______________________________________________________ 

Donation Amount: $____________________ 

 
If applicable, what is the name of the individual or team to be credited 
with this donation? ___________________________________________ 

For questions about this year’s Walk please contact Dan Dillon, Walk Co-
Chair, at (615) 874-1223 or dan.dillon@comcast.net. 
 
Thank you for your support! 

mailto:dan.dillon@comcast.net

